
 

 

21 September 2023  

 

 

Dear parents and Carers 

 

Re: Laptop donation scheme update 

Many students without access to a computer have benefitted from laptops that have been donated to them 

from our school community. 

There are still many students who do not have access to a computer at home and to whom it would make a 

real difference if they could continue their learning away from school. 

If you have a laptop that is surplus to requirements, please drop it into reception. The ICT team will wipe it, 

replace the hard drive, replace the charger if necessary and make it ready to be distributed to someone 

without this resource. 

Anyone who has been thinking about dropping one in or has any links to businesses that might be able to 

assist please let me know. Your contributions can improve the outcomes of individual students in our school 

and are very gratefully received. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions about this. 

 

Your sincerely, 

 

Edward Slingsby 

Deputy Headteacher 

Soham Village College 

eslingsby@soham-college.org.uk 
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